
PROJECT UPDATE AND SCHEDULE 
 

This is a general schedule and is subject to change due to 

weather delays or unforeseen issues during construction. 

 

FULLER TO LEWIS ALLEYS 
The existing bituminous alley surface and aggregate base have 

been removed. The subgrade was prepared and the new 

aggregate base has been installed. The alley is being graded this 

week in preparation of the concrete pavement.  New streetlight 

bases will be installed this week for the project’s lighting 

improvements. The concrete formwork will be set after the 

holiday weekend and the concrete pavement will be poured the 

same week. Once the concrete is poured, work will be 

suspended to let the concrete set. Work will resume seven days 

after the concrete pour with the restoration of driveway ends 

and yards.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRASH REMOVAL 
 

Trash bins have been moved to facilitate concrete pavement 

installation. Properties located at 102, 108 and 110 1st Avenue 

East have had their dumpster moved to the concrete bump-out 

along Holmes Street. All other properties along the alley 

between Holmes Street and Lewis Street have had their 

dumpsters moved to parking stalls along Lewis Street. 

Properties along the alley between Fuller Street and Holmes 

Street will have their dumpsters remain in the parking lot at 

124 1st Avenue West. 

ALLEY & DRIVEWAY ACCESS 
 

It is our intent to maintain access to the driveways throughout 

the project. There will be occasional short-term disruptions due 

to grading and paving operations.   
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JULY  
2021 

CITY PERSONNEL 
Engineering Office: 952-233-9369 

During Normal Business hours (8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) 

Email: engineering@shakopeemn.gov  
 

City Inspector: Adam Bentson 

Mobile Phone: 612-749-4574 

Email Address: abentson@shakopeemn.gov 
 

Project Coordinator: Darin Manning 

Email Address: dmanning@shakopeemn.gov  
 

Project Engineer: Micah Heckman 

Email Address: mheckman@shakopeemn.gov 
 

In order to maintain the project schedule, the City 

has authorized the contractor to work from 7 a.m. to 

7 p.m., Monday through Friday. Extended hours 

beyond 7 p.m. and work on Saturdays (9 a.m. to 5 

p.m.) may occur when necessitated and approved by 

the city. 

 

***EMERGENCY CONTACTS*** 
 

During working hours: Adam Bentson (612) 749-4574 
 

After working hours and weekends: 

BKJ Land Co: (952) 567-4628 

Scott County Dispatch: (952) 445-1411 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

Please do not walk or drive on new concrete for 7 days. When 

the contractor is working in your alley, please be patient and 

for everyone’s safety, please follow the directions given by the 

workers.  

 

*A project location map is located on backside of this sheet. 

 

UTILITY OUTAGES 
For the most expedient service if an outage occurs, 

please contact the following providers as needed: 

 

Comcast: 1-800-934-6489 

 

Century Link: 877-348-9007 

 

CenterPoint Energy: 612-372-5050 

 

Shakopee Public Utilities: 952-445-6681 
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Project Location: Alleys from Fuller Street to Lewis Street between 1st Avenue and 2nd Avenue. 

 

 
 

For weekly updates on the project, sign up at www.ShakopeeMN.gov/subscribe 
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